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Bartlett Regional Hospital Announces Chief Financial Officer 
 
November 11, 2014 
 
Bartlett Regional Hospital announced today that Alan C. Ulrich, MBA has been selected as the 
Hospital’s new Chief Financial Officer.  The announcement was made by Chuck Bill, Bartlett Regional 
Hospital’s Chief Executive Officer.  
 
Alan Ulrich joins Bartlett after serving as Chief Financial Officer at Guam Memorial Hospital Authority in 
Tamuning, Guam since 2012.  Guam Memorial Hospital is a 169 bed acute care hospital, with an 
additional 40 beds at its long term care skilled nursing facility.  GMH employs 1,104 and is the only 
civilian hospital serving the island of Guam.    
 
Mr. Ulrich has served hospitals and medical groups as Chief Financial Officer, Chief Operating Officer, 
and as a consultant over the course of his career.  Included are CFO positions in Arizona, California, 
and Hawaii.  He has served as Chief Operating Officer and Chief Financial Officer in Minnesota and 
Wisconsin.   
 
He holds a Masters in Business Administration from the University of St. Thomas in Saint Paul, 
Minnesota and a Bachelor of Arts in Accounting from Luther College in Decorah, Iowa. 
 
“Alan brings extensive experience in hospital financial administration to Bartlett,” said Chuck Bill in 
making the announcement.  “We are looking forward to utilizing his expertise and solid leadership skills 
in the financial service areas of our operation.  Alan and his wife Terri will be wonderful additions to the 
Juneau community, and we are all looking forward to their arrival.”  
 
Alan and Terri enjoy outdoor activities including hiking, camping and fishing.  “We are looking forward 
to engaging with the rich cultural opportunities in the Juneau community and becoming active 
participants in this beautiful part of Alaska,” Ulrich said.  “Bartlett is an outstanding facility offering 
excellent health care, and I am excited about the opportunity to serve as its CFO.” 
 
Alan Ulrich will join the Bartlett Regional Hospital senior leadership team on November 19, 2014. 
 
Bartlett Regional Hospital is an Enterprise Fund of the City and Borough of Juneau, Alaska and 
provides its community with quality, patient-centered care in a sustainable manner. 
 
 
 
Contact: Mila Cosgrove:  907-796-8677, mcosgrove@bartletthospital.org 
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